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From: Chris Gilbert <chris@gilbertbiz.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 7:33 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment letter - Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments

To: State Water Board
c/o Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board, by email at LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov

It is imperative that the State Water Resources Control Board adheres to the scientific finding that 50-60 % unimpaired
flow is required for the Delta and its tributaries.

Chris Gilbert
1797 Madera St
Berkeley, CA 94707





